



2021 Tornado World Open, Mix and Youth Championships

Notice to Competitors

Number: 11

Race Schedule

Source: Race Committee

Published: 2021-09-30 10:34

Notice:

Yesterday, September 29th, the Race officer verbally announced to competitors at the skippers' meeting that if they would not be any race on September 29th due to lack of wind, he is planning to organize 3 races on September 30th.

This should have been confirmed by an official notice. According to SI Art 3.1, the notice should have been posted by 20.00 on September 29th.

Due to communication troubles, it was not possible to publish the concerned notice on the electronic board on time.

By the present notice, the Race officer is confirming his intention of organizing 3 races on September 30th, if the wind is powerful enough.

Any competitor has the right to request such an intention by telling to the race committee he does not accept this way of management before the 1st warning signal of the current day.

If there will be no request by the 1st warning signal, this notice will be considered as being in force.